
Environment
Education
CHILDREN'S 
BIRD COUNT

 In 2019 we had the first
approach with children. We gave
them a speech about birds, and
how to identify them. That day we
took a short walk through our
community’s park to teach
children how to count birds. 
 In December 2020 we carried out
the first child bird count with
the participation of 15 children
from Caño Negro, Upala, Sarapiquí
and San Carlos. We managed to
count 33 species of birds. If you
wish to contribute with this
program, you can indicate it in
an email and add it to the
invoice of the reserved services.
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CAÑO NEGRO'S 
BIRD COUNT

The bird count of Caño Negro is
done once a year in the month of
December with the aim of
obtaining valuable information on
the bird species that visit the
refuge. 2020 was our first year
as partners in this great
program.
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WASTE COLLECTION
CAMPAIGN

Our community is very clean;
however, the river brings waste
from the upper basin, for this
reason several private companies,
and forest rangers joined us to
carry out waste collection
periodically within the wetland.
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WORLD WETLANDS DAY

Held on February 2, we arranged
with SINAC (forest ranger) and
other organizations to make this
day a complete celebration and
promote wetland conservation
through cultural and recreational
activities. 
The last celebration was held in
2020.


